FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Texas Gatorfest Announces Temporary Closure of Airboat Ride Path/Area at Fort
Anahuac Park

Anahuac, TX- 08/21/23: Texas Gatorfest, is committed to ensuring the safety and
enjoyment of all its participants. In light of this commitment, Texas Gatorfest has
successfully obtained approval from the Chambers County Commissioners court to
temporarily close the airboat ride path/area at Fort Anahuac Park.

The closure, which is scheduled to take effect from midnight on Thursday, September
15, through Sunday, September 17, at 7pm, is primarily aimed at ensuring the safety of
airboat captains, patrons, and other boaters. By temporarily closing the airboat ride
path/area, we aim to minimize potential risks and create a secure environment for
everyone involved.

During this period, Texas Gatorfest will be implementing clear and visible signage to
inform outside boaters of the boundaries and the temporary closure. We kindly request
all boaters to respect these boundaries and cooperate with the closure for the safety
and well-being of all.

Texas Gatorfest values the support of its patrons, and we apologize for any
inconvenience caused by this temporary closure. However, we firmly believe that safety
should always be our top priority, and we are committed to taking all necessary
measures to ensure a secure and enjoyable experience for everyone.

We would like to express our gratitude to the Chambers County Commissioners court
for their cooperation and support in approving this temporary closure. We are grateful
for their partnership in making Texas Gatorfest a safe and memorable event.

For further updates and information regarding the temporary closure of the airboat ride
path/area at Fort Anahuac Park, please contact the TGF Office.
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